MEMORANDUM

TO: Mayor and Town Council

FROM: Greenways Commission
Joe Herzenberg, Chair

SUBJECT: Recommendation to Fill Commission Vacancy
DATE: January 22, 2003

The Commission voted unanimously (5-0) to recommend that the Council appoint Mary Ann Freedman to
fill the current vacancy.

Voting yes were Joe Herzenberg (Chair), Bill Bracey, Peter Calingaert, Jim Earnhardt and Robert
Verboon



